## LIBRARY NEWSLETTER

## **Book Fair**

Book fair is in Week 6, running alongside our book week celebrations.

Each day in the library, down in the laptop space, students and parents will be able to purchase books with either cash or eftpos.

Mornings:

8:30 - 8:50

Afternoons:

3:00 - 3:30

\*Students will not be allowed to purchase during the day\*

Students will have the opportunity next week to come through during their library time and complete a wish list. On this wish list there is the option to pay for the books ahead of time and then just bring the receipt in for collection.

On Friday, immediately after the book week parade, parents are invited down to the library for one last viewing and purchasing opportunity.

We look forward to seeing you in the library and all the wonderful costumes in the parade. If you ever need to get in touch with the library, please don't hesitate to contact us:

fitzlib@fitzgeraldss.eq.edu.au



